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Winners in October 
Acorns Maria, Mohammed, Gulandama, 

Freya 

Willow Elhami, Malik, Favour, Pola 

Alder Rahmir, Maria, Alfie, Ara 

Elm Hasan, Sahara, Devran, Lawand 

Fir Lukas, Ari’ella, Raf, Abi 

Hazel Aanaya, Ireoluwa, Lily, Ayesha 

Maple Tia-Rose, Mohammed, Toleen, 
Noah 

Silver 
Birch 

Lewis, Nadia, Dren, Maha 

Sycamore Jake, Katre, Ensa, Yuqi 

Oak Khailo, Yating, Billy, Ciya 

 

PE & Swimming Days – Come to school in PE Kits 
Monday  

PE Y3 Hazel 

Tuesday  

PE Reception Willow 
 

Swimming Year 1-Y6 

Wednesday 

PE Y4 Maple  

PE Y2 Elm 

Thursday 

PE Y1 Alder  

PE Y3 Fir 

Friday 

PE Y6 Sycamore  & Oak 

 PE Y5 Silver Birch 

 

Reception Places                
September 2024  

If your child turns 4 before 31st August 
2024 you need to apply for a Reception 
class place through the Liverpool City  

Council website:  

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-
and-learning/school-admissions  

If you need help applying contact school 
for an appointment as soon as possible.  

 Please note that the closing 
date for applications is                                    
15th January 2024 

If you would like a tour of our 
school please call school on 0151 
709 1698 to book onto one of 

these sessions: 

21/11/23 – 2pm                         
06/12/23 – 2pm 

Y7 Online Applications Closing 
Date: 

31st October 2023 

Monday Y1/2 Film Y2/3 
Craft 

Y3/4 Board 
Games 

Y2-6 
Choir 

Y3-6 
Comic 

Y3-6 
Mindful 

Colouring 

Y5/6 Girls 
Netball 

Tuesday Y6 Art       

Wed 
Lunchtime 

Y3/4 Times    
Tables 

      

Thursday Y1 Funky 
Fingers 

Y3-6 
Book 

Y3-6     
Hama 
Beads 

Y5/6 
Chess 

   



 

Palm House Visit for Black History Month 
 

This national celebration aims to promote and celebrate Black contributions to  
British  society, and to foster an understanding of Black history in general.                      

During Black History Month this year, Silver Birch Class visited the exhibition by 
Black Out Productions "Black Heritage & Achievements: The Iceberg” at the Palm 

House. The children took part in a workshop with Patrick Graham involving                        
storytelling, readings, discussion and writing exercises. Patrick is the author of 

‘The Three Little Jamaicans: English Adventure’.  

 
 

 

Flu Immunisations 
13/11/2023 

 

The school health team will be in 
our school on 13/11/2023 to         

administer the Flu Nasal Spray to 
children in Nursery to Year 6. 

Please remember to complete the 
online form even if you do not 
want your child to have this    

vaccine.  
 

If you have any questions           
regarding the vaccine please    

contact 
                                        

The Immunisation 
Team on   

0151 295 3833 

 Monthly Attendance  
Whole School           
Attendance  

October 
2023=96.6% 

Congratulations ELM 
Class, they came top 

for the month of      
October  

 

Silver Birch 
98.4% 

Sycamore 
98.1% 

Oak 97.7% 

Alder 97.2% 

Hazel & Maple 
96.9% 

Fir 95.7% 

Willow 88.9% 

Elm 
98.8% 

Minutes late 
per day during 
the school year 

Equals days 
worth of teach-

ing in a year 

5 minutes 3.4 Days 

10 minutes 6.9 Days 

15 minutes 10.3 Days 

20 minutes 13.8 Days 

30minutes 20.7 Days 



          

Pupil Progress Meetings 

Wednesday 8th November 

All appointment times have now 
been given out, if you are not 

sure of your time please call the 
school office. 

As the hall is still out of use the 
pupil progress meetings on 

Wednesday 8th November will now 
take place in the school Gym. 

Please use the main gate and come 
through the school  office. 

Harvest 
Thank you so much for all your Harvest 
donations, as always you have been very 

generous, this is just some of your      
donations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated with a Harvest service in 
church on Thursday were we thought 

about those less fortunate and how we 
at St Anne’s support all who are in need. 

We will be sharing all your donations 
with our local foodbank. 

The children also came into school in 
their own brightly coloured clothes as 
part of our ‘Brighten up the Harvest’ 

theme.  

 

Golden Postcards 
Will you be one of the 

lucky winners this term?  

Keep an eye out for the 
post man next week! 


